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From: Meyers, Robert COE
Sent: Tuesday, March01, 2005 3:54PM
To: Palou, Nora Building
Subject: RE: Inquiry

Ms. Palou,

Sorry I haven’t responded sooner. There is no conflict of interest violation for a county employee to sell Girl Scout cookies
on a break or during lunch time, as long as no pressure is applied to those who may not wish to purchase the cookies.

If you have any addition questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Robert Meyers

Original

Message

From: Palou, Nora Building
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2005 2:20 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Cc: Rossi, Miriam Building
Subject: Inquiry

Good afternoon.
Please advise. As the Ethics Officer for the Building Department, I have been asked if selling Girl Scout cookies in the
lobby of the building, by a County employee in their lunch hour and break times by displaying a sign is acceptable
under established ethics procedures for solicitations by County employees. Thank you.

Nora Palou, Administrative Officer 2
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